
NORTHMINSTER NOTES JULY 8, 2018 

 

 

TO DAY IS T HE SEVENT H SUN DAY  AFT ER PENT ECO ST   
 

Childcare for infants through 2s is offered in the Nursery at 9:15 

Sunday School Children (Preschool through 5th grades) start in worship with parents at 9:30 

Junior Highers worship with parents at 9:30 

Worship is at 9:30 in the Sanctuary 

Fellowship Time is in Logan Hall) at 10:45 

Chrismons making and training at 11:05 in the Guild Room 

Youth group from Plymouth Presbyterian Church departs at 11:15 

 

 

Mark Your Calendars for Upcoming Events 

 

July 
 

  9    Al-Anon (10:15 a.m. Library) 

10       Mom’s Morning Out (9:15 a.m. Nursery) 

Bible Study (10 a.m. Westminster Place) 

Boy Scouts (6:30 p.m. Youth Room) 

11   Membership Committee (9 a.m. Library) 

 Building & Grounds Committee (7 p.m. Library) 

Mission & Social Justice Committee (7:30 p.m. Guild Room) 

12 Men’s Fellowship Breakfast (6:30 a.m. Prairie Joe’s Cafe) 

Mom’s Morning Out (9:15 a.m. Nursery) 

Nominating Committee (7:30 p.m. Library) 

13       Mom’s Morning Out (9:15 a.m. Nursery) 

 2nd Friday Lunch Meal-making (10:30 a.m. Church House) 

 2nd Friday Lunch Serving/Clean-up (11:45 a.m. Church House) 

14 Second Saturday (9 a.m. Panera in Wilmette) 

Welcome Visitors!! 

 

Please stop by the visitor table in 

the entryway for a gift and 

information about Northminster. 

 

Then, come downstairs for 

Northminster’s Fellowship Time 

in Logan Hall! 

 

 

Help with Hearing 

 

 
 

 

Northminster has a hearing loop 

system in the sanctuary that sends 

the audio signal directly to any 

hearing aid with a telecoil. 

 

Non-hearing aid users can pick 

up a loop receiver and listen 

though a headset. 

 
 

Welcome to Plymouth (MN) Presbyterian Youth 
 

We are happy to welcome to worship today 11 students and four 

adults from the Plymouth Presbyterian Church in Plymouth, 

Minnesota. They arrived last night to sleep over here and to break their 

trip from this suburb of Minneapolis. They are traveling on today to 

Indianapolis for their mission trip. Please be sure to welcome them and 

say “hello” during Fellowship Time. 

  

  

Christmas in July Is Here! 

Come to the Guild Room today after Fellowship 

Time. Pastor Michael will be teaching us how to 

make Chrismons for the Advent Season at 

Northminster. There also will be child-friendly 

ones to color! Lessons will continue every Sunday 

in July until we have enough of these special 

ornaments to adorn the Advent/ Christmas tree in 

the sanctuary (and maybe one in Logan Hall too). 
 

There are different techniques for a variety of skill 

levels. There’s something for everyone, so bring 

the whole family; all ages are welcome. 
 

We will have a great time learning and creating 

together this month. If you have questions, email 

Pastor Michael at mkirby@northminpres.org. 

 


